
From: mail=eklutnahydro.com@wpdatacenter.com on behalf of TOdd Russell
To: owen@mcmjac.com
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Thursday, December 21, 2023 1:30:10 PM

CAUTION: This email was received from an external source

I'm curious as to who will be able to access and fish in the Eklutna River once salmon have been rstored- will this
only benefit the Eklutna tribal members or will the general public be ABLE TO benefit from this project? It appears
that Eklutna Inc. owns most of the affected access to this river in it's fishable area.
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